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Merry Christmas Dear Ones, 
We enter this season with full and grateful hearts and much curiosity 
about what the next year will hold. Anthony began guest teaching in 
the public high schools this year alongside part-time Cadence work 
and leading worship at our church. Jessica added payroll duties to 
her role of coaching at Cadence. She also completed her certificate 
in Spiritual Direction and is excited about starting to meet with 
new clients: getting to walk with others as they seek God. Alethia is 
in her senior year of high school and making plans for college next 
year. Masami is in his sophomore year and enjoying marching band, 
volleyball, and the possibility of getting a driver’s license and first 
job in the coming year. Elise is in 3rd grade and finding great outlets 
for her talents in the Colorado Children's Chorale and dance team 
with her sister. All three kids are kind, loving, bright, and doing 
well in this season. We look towards the new year with prayerful 
anticipation. We all continue to miss field ministry and loving on 
military families. Join us in asking the Lord where and when He 
might move us back into that space! Wishing you all a joyous holiday 
season and a bright New Year! 

Love, The Amor Family

Cut this off and stick us on your fridge!



Anthony and Jessica Amor
PO Box 1268
Englewood, CO 80150

Anthony.Amor@Cadence.org	 303.960.1535
Jessica.Amor@Cadence.org	 303.999.9859

*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. Instead, include this slip with your donation. 
This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we 
attempt to honor the specific wishes of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the donated funds and is 
authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

	 I will support their ministry with:  
	 $ ______________ per   month   quarter   year  Starting date: _____________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ ________________________ for _______________________

	 I would like to receive ministry emails

	 I will pray for them

NAME___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS_ ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

PHONE__________________________________________	 EMAIL________________________________________________________________

PARTNERSHIP 
INVOLVEMENT 
Anthony & Jessica  
Amor 
To join our monthly support 
team or make a one-time 
donation, please give online  
at Cadence.org/Amor  
or mail a check* made payable 
to Cadence International.

Acct.# 10631

DONOR SERVICES: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680 or 303.762.1400  •  Donate@Cadence.org  •  Cadence.org

GIVE ONLINE

Thank you for your ongoing love, support, and prayers for our 
family and our ministry! We are so grateful for your partnership!


